COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th April, 1035,

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 17th
He instant relative to the steam trawler "OSARO", and in reply
I have to say that the case has received conslderation today,
end that In the circumstances the Commlties will be agreeable
to the Dwners' proposal to carry out the Boller Survey of this
veasel on her return o port in three or four weeks' time.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners

accordingly.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,
pro Secrotary.
J The Surveyors,
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